
From: Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/20/2012 9:24:44 AM
Subject: FW: DMV and 1.00 for VET on license

Katherine,

Can you check on this for me? I gave her the language of S.710 and when it went into law. Evidently our Spartanburg 
office is doing it right, but there are some statewide questions. Please let me know how to advise Mrs. Bagwell. 

Thanks,

Shane

From: Pamela Bagwell [mailto:psbagwell@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 9:55 PM
To: Shane@SenatorMartin.com; mike.forrester@charter.net; etallon@bellsouth.net
Cc: Jerry Kiehl
Subject: DMV and 1.00 for VET on license

Good evening Senator Martin, It seems there is some conflict on the resolution
passed for our Veterans to go to the local DMV, take a $1.00 , DD214 and have
"VETERAN" applied to their license. One Vet called Columbia DMV to see if this was
applicable and they were immediately told they had not heard of such, I do have the 
info you were so kind to forward me in regards to this before. Is there an effective 
date on this particular item? The County VA office has had a sign posted 'EFFECTIVE"
June 1, 2012 etc on the license issue.... So where did they receive their information?
I feel Vets are once again being misled. It does seem that nothing can ever be easy 
for them. Anything that you could help me within regards to this I would appreciate 
it. I was in hopes to present this at the MCL meeting on Thursday but now I dare not 
present "misinformation" until someone can make it clear when they can go and take 
action on this license issue. Do take care, V/R Pamela C Bagwell
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